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Dear I-Tsun Chiang,
I would like to ask you to consider the attached manuscript entitled “Social entrepreneurship and psychological well-being in teaching candidates: The mediator role of hope” for publication in International Journal of Research in Education and Science as a regular length research article.
The study is a research article and discusses the concept of psychological well-being in terms of teacher candidates. In the study, investigation of the intermediary role of hope in the relation between social entrepreneurship and psychological well-being in teacher candidates was aimed. 
This manuscript has not been published elsewhere in part or in entirety, and is not under consideration by another journal. There are no conflicts of interest to declare.
Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. Sincerely,
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